
Moniteau School District 

Maintenance Department 

1810 West Sunbury Road 

West Sunbury Pa. 16061 

Public Notice Correction 

 

In the public notice sent home with students and posted on the school web site, the notice 
stated that the running average of one location of the HAA5 in the high school was 0.61 mg/l 
and the standards are 0.60 mg/l. 

This was a typographical error, the numbers should be as follows: Standard is 0.060 mg/l and 
the running average of location code 704 is 0.061. It was a missed zero and the decimal point. 

We apologize for this mistake 

Sincerely 

 

Jeff Campbell 


